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Attention Simon Scott

| am writing to express my strong opposition to the plan to build to build a stadium at
Macquarie Point in Hobart.

| have lived in Hobart for 40 years, where my wife and | run a business and have 2 grown

up children.
| believe that the proposed Macquarie Point will be a disaster for Tasmania and especially

Hobart.
It is likely that this stadium cost 1.2 to 1.5 billion dollars. The vast majority of this sum will
be borne us Tasmanians. So there will be less funds for our hospitals, housing and schools

which are already struggling at the bottom of the Australian Standards.

We already have 2 stadiums, which serve the State well. A third stadium is totally
unnecessary and will be a drain on Tasmania's already stretched resources for many years
to come.

It appears that the AFL have totally conned the Tasmanian Premier.

Kind Regards

Chris Gurney and Linda Harvey



